
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 10/21/2011 5:26:53 PM 
To: 'matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov' (matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Economic Developent Rate info 

Matt 
Sounds like good advice to talk to you and Mike before we file. Have a great weekend, BTW-is 
anyone from your office going to the CCPUC meeting in Monterey next week? 

From: Tisdaie, Matthew [mailto:matthew.tisdaie@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2011 05:20 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: RE: Economic Developent Rate info 

Thanks for this info, John. I appreciate it. Our meeting with the mayor went well. I suggest we discuss 
your filing before it comes in. Commissioner Florio may have some worthwhile guidance. What do you 
think? 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) [mailto:J8HS@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2011 11:04 AM 
To: Tisdaie, Matthew 
Subject: Economic Developent Rate info 

Matt 
Per our discussion yesterday, I have attached a descrption of the program and and the applicable 

tariff pages. Let me know if you need anything further. 
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